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Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Jane Rasely
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel Hearing

 
 
From: Marilyn Engelbrecht <mje919@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 11:23 PM 
To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel Hearing 
 

I hope you will support the decision of the Planning Commission concerning the Winslow Hotel and 
recommend the application be denied when presenting it to the Hearing Examiner for determination 
of the application.    The city's Comprehension Plan and Winslow Master Plan does not support a full-
service hotel being built on the selected site nor does a hotel of this size complement the 
neighborhood where it is to be built.  I believe the construction of this large structure could possibly 
cause current zoning ordinances to be continually reviewed for modification if structures such as this 
hotels or other large commercial buildings would be built in this area of Winslow.  
 
Again, I hope you will support denying this application. 
 
Marilyn Engelbrecht 
Winslow Resident  


